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MANAGEMENT IS MOVING 
IN THE RIGHT DIRECTION!
Let’s stay strong and make it to the fi nish line

Aft er a rocky start, we’re happy to say that bargaining with 
Morrison is moving in the right direction.

We are bargaining for a three-year contract. We had a 
very productive session on June 9, reaching agreement on 
issues including sick leave, holidays, and vacation bidding.

Victory is in sight — we must stay united to win 
on our most critical issues! 

JOIN US AT BARGAINING

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 23 AT 4PM

For more information, please contact NUHW Organizer Mateo Rebecchi 
at (206) 218-6018 or mrebecchi@nuhw.org.


